
 

 In English we have been learning how to write  

setting descriptions . Take a look at some of our 

super work by Noah, Darcie and John-James… 

 
As we count down to Christmas, we are busy with our Anglo-Saxon topic ‘How did England become England?’  

In Maths, we have been learning about fractions including: mixed numbers, improper fractions and finding 
equivalent fractions by converting them into the lowest common denominator.  

In English we are learning about characterisation, using dialogue, action and description to introduce characters 
in a narrative text. 

We hope that those of you who joined us for our Christmas Family Café enjoyed crafting with your children and 
look forward to celebrating  with you at the Christmas Carol Service in the Church on Tuesday 19th December. 

Design and Technology - Product Brief:  

Design a bag for a pupil at Hogwarts  

 

Product design and 

prototype. 

Pattern making and cutting 

of fabric for mock-up bags. 

We would like to wish 

you and your families, a 

very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy 2024. 

We look forward to 

seeing the children 

back in school on 

Thursday 4th January. 

Sewing the 

mock-up bag 

using a basting 

stitch. 


